
 

  

 

        

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 ‘Growing together at the Heart of God’s Community’ 

17th November 2023 - Our “Value for life” is “Peace”.                   

 The value of Peace “A heart at peace gives life to the body” Proverbs 14:30 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 
          
 

 

Head Teacher’s Hello  

Dear all, 

In this week, we have been reflecting on how we can be Peace Givers, and in these difficult times 

when conflict is ever present in the media on many fronts, it is important to wish for peace.  

Our Antibullying week has seen children recognising we are all the same but different and need 

to treat each other with respect and kindness. Our odd sock day made us giggle and share 

laughter that made us think of who we are, what we want to be…I wore my odd socks and then 

couldn’t show them off because I had put boots on Pah!  

Every child today has supported Children in Need and we have completed activities that enable 

us to reflect on the wonderful work that this charity does. It isn’t always the amount of money 

we raise but the fact we have raised something, whether a £1 or more it will all contribute to 

make a difference and that is an important message for our children to learn. 

We are looking forward to another week of learning and sharing this with you next week.  

Mrs Mowbray 

                                                             
 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

We are a church school…   Love never fails 1 Corinthians 13:8 

 
 

                 
         

                                                                                                                            

 

 

 
     

 

       

 

 

Teaching a 

Knowledge 

rich 

curriculum 

EYFS 

 

Class 2 Odd socks 

 

Class 3 Anti bullying 

 

Class 4 More odd socks 

 

We have been looking at how St Francis 

changed his life to deliver the word of God 

and spoke of peace- He was a Peace Giver 



 
 
 

           
 
 
 

      

 
Glazebury Governors 
Chair of Governors – Dave Beechey 
Vice Chair of Governors – Alice Richards 
Head Teacher – Mrs K Mowbray 
Staff Governor – Mrs K Wall 
Parent Governor – Mrs A Wilcock 
Parent Governor – Mrs J Morgan 
Foundation Governors – Sara Makepeace-~Taylor, Stuart Roberts-Tighe, Jane Simons, James Towey. 
If you wish to contact them, you can do so via the school email address: 
glazeburyprimary@ldst.org.uk  

 

 

 

Our Trust’s Prayer  

 
Heavenly Father, 

Let peace, friendship and love grow in our schools. 

Send the Holy Spirit to give excellence to our  learning, 

love to our actions and joy to our worship. 

Guide us to help others, so that we may all 

Learn, Love and Achieve, 

Together with Jesus. 

Amen 

 

   

Learn, Love and Achieve, Together with Jesus 

Our Core values: valuing difference, valuing 

local, valuing collaboration and  valuing 

inclusion these underpin all of our Trust 

schools. 

 

 

Dress Down Day – we are inviting children to 

come into school in their own clothes on Friday 24th 

November and ask if you would kindly donate a 

bottle or chocolates for the Christmas fair tombola 

stall. This can be anything from shampoo to 

champagne! and/or any chocolates. Or you could 

even donate any new unwanted toys for the toy 

stall. Thank you. 
 

Unclaimed School Uniform – We have collected school uniform left in classrooms that has not been 

named or claimed. We have over 70 items of clothing left, just since September! All items will be in the 

school hall on Friday after school following Collective Worship. Please call in to see if any items belong 

to you. Please ensure all items of school uniform have a name on them, even if you just write on the 

label.  

 



 

 
 
 

 

 
 

Local Business Christmas Fair Stall:Do you 

have your own business in our local 

community? We would like to offer you the 

opportunity to have a stall at our Christmas 

Fair on Friday 1st December 23, or 

alternatively would you be kind enough to 

donate a raffle prize to be used at our 

Christmas Fair. 

School Photographs - don’t forget if you 

want to place an order, please return your order 

to the school office no later than Monday 20th 

November at 9am. Thank you. 

Tyres wanted – Have you got any ‘old’ 

tyres you no longer use and would like to 

kindly donate to the school for us to use for 

some great creations. 

 

 
 

A massive thank you to all our school 

community who kindly donated coats to the 

Warrington Foodbank.  The coats will help 

children across Warrington during the winter 

months and they are very grateful for all your 

kindness.  Thank you. 

 

School Car Park Pass  

Please do not use the school car park, it is only 

small and is restricted usage for staff and any 

disabled parents/carers cars. If you need to park 

in the staff car park, please speak to the school 

office who will allocate a school parking permit 

for you. 

 

 
Christmas Eve Boxes – available to  

pre-order at £5 each, orders and payments to be 

made by ParentPay prior to collecting boxes 

from the school office. Watch out for the flyer 

being sent out next week. 



 
 

 
 

        
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

                                               Elf Dash at Gullivers World 

                                       It's just £15 per person to join the Elf Dash and £5 from  

                                      every ticket  will be donated to Warrington Youth Zone and 

Warrington & Halton Teaching Hospitals Charity. Start the Christmas season in style 

and support two fantastic charities along the way. Tickets include a place on the Elf 

Dash, elf hat, medal, theme park entry and a grotto visit to meet Father Christmas (both 

valid for the same day as the Elf Dash). Please share with your colleagues, friends, and 

family. 

The usual price for tickets to do this without the Elf run are £24 so it’s a great 

saving.                 What to expect: 9.30am Arrival: 

• Registration: you'll receive your theme park ticket & grotto check-in time & Elf hat 

• 10am: Elf Dash begins. It's only 1 mile! Get your medal on completion. 

• 10:30am: Theme Park entry, enjoy the festive rides and attractions for the rest of 

the day. 

To book your visit Elf Dash at Gulliver's World | Warrington (gulliversworldresort.co.uk) 

 

 

 

 

 

https://www.gulliversworldresort.co.uk/christmas-at-gullivers/elf-dash-warrington


 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

Head Teachers Award 

 
Eleanor 

for sharing with friends. I am proud of you. 

Emilia 

for explaining qu in queen. Amazing. 

Szymon 

for a wonderful attitude to learning and listening 

so well- super. 

Caleb 

for always thanking me for teaching him. 

It makes my day and is so thoughtful. 

Sienna 

for being an all round super star. 

So thoughtful and kind. 

George 

for helping keep our ethos team on track with our 

weekly meetings. 

Oliver 

for showing kindness to our younger children in 

‘Extended Provision’ – it is wonderful to see. 

Emily 

for a positive attitude to learning and school life. 

We are so proud of you. 

Sanam 

for being a wonderful role model in school and 

showing kindness to others. I am proud of you. 

 

 
 

 
 

 
Personal Development Award 

Spencer 

for growing in confidence and always being 

willing to have a go. 

Pippa 

for always trying her very best in every way.       

 Pippa is a fantastic role model. 

Silver Savannah 

for working hard, listening and being well 

behaved. 

Alex 

for being focussed and producing an excellent 

piece of writing on The Great Fire of London. 

Spencer 

for his excellent work across the whole 

curriculum this week. What a super star! 

Jaxx 

for his focus, hard work and positive learning 

behaviour. 

Lincoln 

for always being a good role model and 

always making us smile. 

Freya 

for her work during our poetry unit on  

Night Mail. Well done! 

 

 

 
 

Golden Tickets 
• Nursery – Albie, Alfie, Ava, Eleanor, Ella, George, Heidi, Heilen, India, Joe, Mila, Oliver, Poppy, Rafe, 

Spencer, Sofia. 

• Reception – Archer, Rosie, Henry, Harley, Bertie. 

• Class 2 – Sebastian, Lucas, Fynn, Szymon, Ruan, Alex, Betty, Guinevere, Sienna, Shea. 

• Class 3 – Amelia, Charlie, Cora, Eva, Genevieve, George, Isaac, Jaxx, Lewis, Libby, Lucy, Riley, Rory, 

Spencer, Thomas, Violet, Xanthe. 

• Class 4 – Max, Noah J, Oliver, Jaxon, Marco, Noah H, Sienna has one golden ticket and Olivia, Camilla, 

Dexter, Emily, Evan, Austin, Belle, Evangeline, Farrah, Freya, Gabrielle, Jack, Maisie, Owen, Perle, Sanam, 

Sophia, Tyler C have received 2 golden tickets, Holly, Isla, Lincoln have 3 golden tickets.  

 

 

  

 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
              

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

Growing at the heart of God’s community 
 

Love never fails- 1 Corinthians 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

ATTENDANCE 
Whole school attendance so far, this academic year is 97% 

Glazebury School attendance target is 97% 
Attendance for Week Commencing Monday 13th November 2023. 

Miss Bimson - Reception attendance 88.4% 

Mrs Tate- Year 1 attendance 97.6% 

Mrs Tate - Year 2 attendance 93.8%  

Mrs Goman- Year 3 attendance 100% Well done! 

Mrs Goman- Year 4 attendance 97.5%  

Miss Green - Year 5 attendance 98.3%  

Mrs Wall - Year 6 attendance 99.4%  


